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Mr. William M. Floyd, Program Manager
Radiation Licensing and Registration Section
Department of Environment
1190 St. Francis Drive
P.O. Box 26110
Santa Fe, NM 87502

,

Dear Mr. Floyd:

This is to document the results of our review of the draft revisions to the
New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, as sebmitteu on September 12, !

1994, and the revised draft dated December 8, 1994. The rules were reviewed
in comparison to the equivalent NRC regulations in Title 10 of the Cc9 of i

-

Federal Regulations, and the equivalent rules in the Suggested State
Regulations for the Control of Radiation (SSR).

In our review of the first draft, we identified a number of issues for comment
as provided to you by facsimile and discussed in telephone conversations on
November 29 and December 6, 1994. Our review of the second draft revealed ,

that the previous issues have been appropriately addressed. Based on this, we '

offer a tentative finding that the revised draft regulations are compatible
with the equivalent regulations of the Commission.

A final determination will be made after the New Mexico regulations are
adopted as final rules and become effective. We request that a copy of the
final regulations be provided to us when they are published.'

If you have any questions regarding the comments or any of the rules reviewed,
please contact me or Mr. Richard Blanton of my staff at (301) 504-2322. ,

Sincerely,

Originalsigned by:
D. M. So!'enbe.ger

Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director !

Office of State Programs ,
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f WASHINGTON, D.C. 30666 4001

*s,,,,,/ January 9,1995

Mr. William M. Floyd, Program Manager
Radiation Licensing and Registration Section
Department of Environment
1190 St. francis Drive
P.O. Box 26110
Santa Fe, NM 87502

Dear Mr. Floyd:

This is to document the results of our review of the draft revisions to the
New Mexico Radiation Protection Regulations, as submitted on September 12,
1994, and the revised draft dated December 8, 1994. The rules were reviewed
in comparison to the equivalent NRC regulations in Title 10 of the Code of
Federal Regulations, and the equivalent rules in the Suggested State
Regulations for the Control of Radiation (SSR).

In our review of the first draft, we identified a number of issues for comment
as provided to you by facsimile and discussed in telephone conversations on
November 29 and December 6, 1994. Our review of the second draft revealed
that the previous issues have been appropriately addressed. Based on this, we
offer a tentative finding that the revised draft regulations are compatible
with the equivalent regulations of the Commission.

A final determination will be made after the New Mexico regulations are
adopted as final rules and become effective. We request that a copy of the
final regulations be provided to us when they are published.

If you have any questions regarding the comments or any of the rules reviewed,
please contact me or Mr. Richard Blanton of my staff at (301) 504-2322.

Sincerely,

S-
Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
Office of State Programs
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